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Research Update – February 2008

This mid-quarter report is designed to update all our valued Cure Tay-Sachs Foundation Donors on the use and protection of their valuable money.      We have decided to change the policy from monthly research updates to quarterly research updates.    It was difficult to get significant updates from the research community on a monthly basis.     We will be receiving quarterly updates from the Tay-Sachs Gene Therapy Consortium that will be available for public distribution.     Looking forward in 2008 you can expect research updates at the end of March, June, September and December.   If any significant research events occur between those dates - we will certainly make them available to our donors.    I cannot overstate the responsibility we feel to protect and properly use the money people have generously donated to the Cure Tay-Sachs Foundation.     
 

We do have some news to report:  
· The Tay-Sachs Gene Therapy Consortium (TSGT) has set up a website (http://www.tsgtconsortium.com/).    You can meet the researchers and oversight committee (two of whom are members of the CTSF).   
· More importantly the TSGT has completed a U10 Grant application with the National Institutes of Health (NIH).    The consortium needed to clear multiple hurdles just to be approved to submit an application.    We are hopeful the NIH will approve the application - but that decision will not be made until August or September and very few of the applicants are actually approved.    The CTSF submitted a letter of support with the TSGT application.   Fingers crossed.    We remain under the assumption that funding for this research will have to come from the private sector. 

· The CTSF was able to issue its second $50,000 grant to the Tay-Sachs Gene Therapy Consortium.   That brings our TSGT support to $100,000 to date.     We still have approximately $250,000 available to grant as we evaluate the TSGT's progress and other hopeful therapies.      Your generosity has clearly made the CTSF a force in the research community and is driving research in the Tay-Sachs field. 

· An update on our 2007 progress - we totaled $333,000 in donations.   We received donations from all 50 US states, from one US province, and from six countries.    We have clearly made a national and international impact.   We are focused on continuing that momentum into 2008 as we spread awareness and raise funds to CURE Tay-Sachs disease.     Someday soon a child will be saved because of your generosity.    
